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To: Hon. Ma. Lucia R. Rodriguez
Punong Barangay 
Poblacion, Taytay 
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To: Mr. Nixon Enriquez
Business Permits 
Taytay, Palawan 5312
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Office of the Punong Barangay
Poblacion Taytay, Palawan

To: Municipal Health and Sanitation Officer
Health and Sanitation Office 
Taytay, Palawan 5312

Thru: Dr. Dan Del Rosario
Municipal Health Officer

To: Department of Environment and Natural
Poblacion, Taytay 
Palawan 5312

To: Bureau of Internal Revenue District Officer
Bureau of Internal Revenue
RDO No. 6
Puerto Prince sa City

Re : Follow-up Letter
1. INQUIRY AS TO THE STATUS OF

ENGR. DALE GARCILLANO’S BOARDING HOUSE 
BUSINESS LOCATED AT SITIO MONTEVISTA, 
BARANGAY POBLACION, TAYTAY, PALAWAN 
WITH SUBSTANDARD FACILITIES.

2. Complaint Letter
On VIOLATION OF R.A. 9275

Relative to our letter dated January 20, 2023 (Attach. “A”), we would like 
to be informed as to whether or not the boarding house of Engr. Dale Garcillano 
which is operating since 2010 has the required, business permit from the 
municipalitu. harangau. health and sanitation clearance and/or permits
since 2010 in accordance with R.A. 7160 and municipal ordinances and 
whether or not he is paying his tax returns from his income derived 
annually from the operation of the said boarding house since 2010 up to
the present, as well as, to the status of our complaint filed against Engr. 
Garcillano for violation of R.A. 9275 on Philippine Clean Water Act of2004 
filed by us at DENR-CENRO and the Municipal Health and Sanitation Office 
on January 30, 2023 (Attach. “B”) for having a “sewage deposit tank that is 
leaking and draining effluent/waste fluid into our lot that emits foul.
filthy and disgusting smell that is unhealthily, unsanitary and offensive 
that could affect health and environment” as evidenced by the pictures 1- 
10 attached to the said complaint letter, which is, UP TO THE PRESENT. 
as depicted by the pictures taken on February 2. 2023 (Attach. “C”) and














































